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Anna Wynn

From: Deborah Grabarek <prestonfarmscornmaze@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 7:51 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: Wetlands Hearing tomorrow

Hello Ms. Burdick,  
    I have two requests concerning tomorrow nights meeting. The first is that due to previous land use ie 
greenhouses, I believe that soil PFAS testing be done. The second is the site soil profile is absent and it 
was excavated in the early sixties thus retains none of the characteristics of Agawam fine sandy loan as 
listed on the soils map. The permeability of the substratum is very rapid with it’s fine sand and gravel mix. 
I would ask that numerous test holes be dug in the area of leaching by an entity that is going to deposit as 
much water as contained in an olympic pool everyday to the site not exactly a tremendous distance from 
the water body at the site. Furthermore the water body has dead drowned trees indicating that most like 
beavers are present close by further raising the water table. The filtering effect of the sand and gravel will 
be in my opinion very minimal as the water table is very close to the surface. I urge you to reject this 
application. 
 
Jerry Grabarek 
17 Hewitt Road  
Preston, Ct 
Member Preston Board of Selectman, Preston Wetlands Commission, and lifelong farmer. 
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